
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Item 6 – Coastal Access 
 
Preparations for infrastructure replacements between Tarleton Lock and the 
boundary with Blackpool are being progressed for the sections of the King Charles III 
England Coast Path where existing public access rights exist. Due to land 
management changes a section of the approved line at Preston Docks requires a 
deviation. Once the revised line is determined works to the sections where new 
rights are being created will be undertaken and the route signed to enable Coastal 
Access Rights to commence. 
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